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Review of prices the Valuer General can charge 
councils for land valuation services 
Valuer General’s proposal received 
IPART is reviewing the maximum prices the Valuer General can 
charge councils for land valuation services.   
In October 2018, we released an Issues Paper with background 
information to help the Valuer General and other interested 
parties to make submissions.   
A pricing submission from the Valuer General is now available 
at https://www.ipart.nsw.gov.au/home/review-of-valuer-general-
prices-from-1-july-2019. 
We encourage all interested parties and individuals to review 
the Valuer General’s submission and make a submission by 
11 January 2019. Information on how to lodge a submission is 
available on our website. 
We will also host a public hearing on 12 February 2019 at 
10am at IPART’s Office, Level 15, McKell Building, 2-24 
Rawson Place, Sydney. All are welcome to attend, please 
register on our website. 
Review documents are available on our website or by calling 
Arsh Suri on (02) 9113 7730.  Other inquiries should be 
directed to Scott Chapman on (02) 9290 8449 or 
ipart@ipart.nsw.gov.au. 

Hugo Harmstorf, Chief Executive Officer 
Independent Pricing and Regulatory Tribunal 
PO Box K35, Haymarket Post Shop  NSW  1240 
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